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“We exist to love and know God more deeply, to  grow more 
like Jesus each day, and to reach the world in the power of 
the Holy Spirit with the message of the Cross and the Resur-
rection beginning in the Mulberry  community.” 

Make His Place Your Home 

  

 
Baptist Home Church 
 

      Welcome to March! The winds of change are blowing, ushering in a new season with new opportuni-
ties and challenges.  Ready or not here they come!  As we step into this new month of ministry many excit-
ing events are planned for the work and ministry of our church.  March has been designated as Focus on 
the Family month.  Each Sunday in March we will focus on a certain aspect of our church family.  The 
first Sunday is Children’s Day, followed by Student Day, Celebration Day, Friend Day, and the Senior 
Adult Day.  I am truly excited about these services and all that they will bring to our church family.  I be-
lieve you’re going to be abundantly blessed through the worship and the leadership of all these services.  I 
want to encourage you to commit now to be a part of each one and to make every effort to bring your 
families and friends with you.  Let’s believe God together for great things to happen as we Focus on the 
Family. 

 A passage of scripture that has become a part of my daily walk is Psalm 145:2, “Every day I will 
bless You, and I will praise Your name forever and ever.”  I want to challenge you once again to make this 
a part of your worship experience.  Begin you day with Blessing God.  Praise Him for His greatness, for 
His goodness and for the grace and mercy He pours into our lives.  Praise Him for the promises of His 
word.  Praise Him for our salvation in Jesus Christ.  Praise Him for His work in your life, for His word, 
for His spirit, praise Him for His wisdom, for being your creator, your redeemer, your Savior.  Let every-
thing that hath breath praise the Lord.  I truly believe you will discover that praise will make a great dif-
ference in your life.  You’ll discover more joy, more grace, more blessings, and more and more reasons to 
praise the Lord.  Let’s just praise the Lord! 

 It is with great joy and delight that I look forward to worshiping with you this coming Lord’s Day. 
To God be the flory, for the things He has done! 

 

 March on! 

 
  God Bless,  

   Pastor David Jones  

  

  

Annie Armstrong 

Offering 

For 

North America Missions 

Baptist Home Church 
Goal $ 5,250.00 



Have you heard?  There’s a movement starting.  A 

movement that beckons all who will take up the challenge.  

But it is a movement that could have an eternal impact in 

one, if not many more lives. 

It’s called “Who’s Your One?”  And it’s a movement 

that is being established by the North American Mission 

Board and the President of our Southern Baptist Conven-

tion.  The movement is founded upon one simple question:  

What if every believer took one person – just one – and 

prayed for them, shared the gospel with them, and disci-

pled them this year.  It could be a family member, a neigh-

bor, a co-worker, or someone you see on a regular basis 

(think grocery store clerk, gas station clerk, classmate, 

etc.). 

 Here’s a description of the heart of the movement from their website:   Imagine if every believ-

er could answer that question with the name of a person who is far from God—a person for whom they’re pray-

ing and with whom seeking to share the gospel. That’s the intention behind Who’s Your One. We believe God’s 

people don’t merely need another method for evangelism— what they need is a white-hot passion to see people 

who are far from God experience the new life He offers through Jesus Christ. 

 It’s a call to take personal ownership of the Great Commission that Jesus gave us.  It’s a chal-

lenge to be responsible for just one life, one person whom needs to hear God’s good news and be taught 

how to follow Him.  At times, the task before the church to reach the nations can seem overwhelming and too 

complex.  But what if every Christ follower just focused on one.  How might it change our church?  Our state?  

Our convention? 

I have been participating as an adult sponsor at a local middle school club where we have been 

learning this year about the disciples and what it means to follow Christ.  Recently, we talked about Andrew, 

a disciple who is not mentioned much in the Scriptures like some of the more famous disciples.  But, every 

time Andrew is mentioned, he is bringing one person to Jesus, and one of those that he brought was Peter, 

his brother, who would later confess the identity of Jesus, the Messiah, and become the leader of the early 

church.  Imagine if Andrew would have never embraced the desire to reach his one; where might Peter have 

ended up? 

 For more information about how you can join the movement, go to the website, 

www.whosyourone.com, where you can learn more about prayer guides and other resources.  We hope to 

implement this movement within our student ministry this year, because after all, students are part of the 

Great Commission too. 

       Pastor Richard Important things to remember: 
March 10 – Student Day Worship Service (PM outing) 

March 20 – MFUGE Fundraiser (Pancake Supper) 

 

  

 

  
 “As the deer pants for streams of water, so my soul pants for you, O God” Psalms 42:1. A few days ago Velma shared with me, 
as was shared with her on Facebook, the song “As the Deer” being sung in eight different languages, then they all sang together in 
English. It is great to hear scripture sung in different languages. God inhabits the praise of His people and we have the opportunity to 
praise Him each week in our worship services. Why not? 
 I am so pleased with our choir and their faithfulness to lead in worship each week. We still have room for more singers to join 
us. The back row is almost full of men but I would like to have two rows. We also need women, so if you are thinking of joining, why 
not? We are grateful for Mary Ruth, Rusty and Josh for the music they provide each week which add so much to our worship.  
 It is great to have the students and children singing in our services and if anyone is interested in singing the special music, 
please sign up on the list in the choir room. Please list the song and preferred date.  
 Let us lift our voices together in praise to our Lord and Savior.  

    William Ellis 

Music Notes 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjczfG74pHaAhVEtVMKHd_BDPAQjRx6BAgAEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.winacity.org%2Fstudent-ministry%2F&psig=AOvVaw2m6qJw3Y5F5i2wr6DjppYG&ust=1522421010481076
http://www.whosyourone.com


 
 

 
 

March Birthdays 

 

 
 

Church Prayer Focus for March 

Churches in the Stone Mountain Asso-

ciation are partnering in prayer for one 

another.  Our church to pray for during 

March is  Fairplains Baptist Church.  

Their  Pastor & his wife are  Rev. David   

and Mrs. Carolyn Dyer.  Please pray 

for this church, its pastor, people, 

leadership, fellowship and ministry.  If 

you would like to send a note of en-

couragement: ,  141 Fairplains Church 

Street North Wilkesboro, NC  28659 

   

 

Dear Church Family 

       I was overwhelmed and so grateful by the support 

that our Baptist Home Church family showed for the 

Walk by Faith Benefit Spaghetti Supper last Saturday 

night.     Thank you so much 

to those who purchased tickets and came, to those who so 

graciously gave donations to the camp, and to all the 

women who baked a total of 10 cakes that were donated 

for the cake auction.      

 A total of $3,100 was raised to help install the 

bathrooms and hopefully complete the building for 

inspection so it can be used by groups for this season. 

 Again, thank you!    

           Jane Ward  

 

  To Our Baptist Home Church Family,  

 Thank You to everyone for all the visits, 

phone calls, flowers, food, prayers and love shown to 

our family during this difficult time. 

       Please continue to pray for our family … 

   The Family of Loretha Almond 

 

 I wanted to let everyone know what 

is going on in my journey with cancer. I have 

been accepted to participate in the clinical 

trial at MD Anderson in Houston. We are 

leaving Saturday, taking 3 days to get there 

this time. My appointments start on Tuesday, Wednesday is 

my busiest day, Thursday I see Dr. Jazaeri and have my 

first infusion. 

 The trial involves immunotherapy. I will given 2 

drugs duvalumab and tremelimumab administered in 

combination versus sequentially. The group I am place in is 

randomly selected. 

 We are excited about being chosen and believe this 

is God's plan. 

 Pray for few side effects and a reasonable place to 

stay. At this time we plan to be gone 5 weeks, during this 

time I will have 2 infusions. I will have 13 cycles, each one is 

28 days.  Frank & Dottie Shealy 

2 Wanda Huffman 
3 Dave Wolfe 
3 Clyde Blackburn 
3    Kennedy Collins 
4 Charles Foster 
6 Laken Faw 
7 Freda Myers 
8 Lib Platt 
7 Tim Almond 
8     Denise Absher 
9 Tommy Burks 
10 Linda Edmiston 
11 Sarah Grace Holey 
12 Kevin Hincher 
18 Steve Collins 
18   Todd Cress    

19 Randall Miles 
20 Judson Bolles 
20 Debbie Matney 
21 Tammy Miles 
22 Doug Laws 
22 Rusty McLean 
23 Amanda Smith 
24 Sharon Royal 
26 Donna Greene 
27 Addison Birkmire 
27 Mark Holey 
28 Warren Miller 
29 Teresa Williams 
30 Joyce Fister 
 
 

 

     To My Baptist Home Church Family,  

     Words cannot express my appreciation for 
     you. 

Thank You for the cards, calls, visits, food, and most 

of all for the many prayers during Faye’s long illness 

and passing. 

It’s good to be part of such a caring church. 

 FA Absher 

 

               Thank You for all the cards, calls, 

visits, friendship& most of all, for the 

prayers during my hospital stay and home 

recuperation.                           

 I appreciate my church family so very much.    

  God Bless You!                                        

    John Bullion    

  

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwi_yP2u3ffeAhWS2VMKHf3MCksQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F502855114615138556%2F&psig=AOvVaw1fIvR5ohanQTaYq9EXbHr5&ust=1543516535927224
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjA3c6a1tzgAhUM26wKHe78A3cQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fmarch-birthday-cliparts.html&psig=AOvVaw3TYZLrQ7e9my9i5Dgtv__V&ust=1551383008336821
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Contact Information for .. Pastor David Jones: cell phone (336) 466-6254; home address 611 Briar Creek Drive, North 
Wilkesboro, NC 28659.  Pastor Richard Peck: cell phone (336) 467-7108, address 2362 Sparta Road, North Wilkesboro, 
NC 28659.  (Please contact our church office, Pastor Jones, Pastor Peck or one of our deacons whenever there is a need).   
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 Hometown Kids  

March 2019 

We are experiencing excitement these days in HOMETOWN KIDS!  
 
Our Wednesday night program, THE FOCUS, is growing!  Kids are inviting kids and it is excit-
ing and wonderful.  Not only are we growing in number, but I can see spiritual growth among 
the kids.  It is such a blessing to work with them and watch them grow.  You will hear and see 
some of this for yourself on CHILDREN’S DAY, which is MARCH 3rd.   
 
We are EXCITED because we are moving to a new-to-us space for our Large Group meetings.  
On Wednesday nights, we operate on a Large Group/Small Group basis.  In Large Group we 
move around to music and play games that go with our lesson and sometimes our current space 
can become very cramped.  When an Adult Sunday School class moved upstairs, we were 
BLESSED with this space.  Plans are in place to decorate and paint the room in a way that will 
make kids feel welcomed and loved.  We hope to move in around the first of April.  Please stop 
by and see our progress!  

 
  Lots of things are happening!  Here are some upcoming events we have that you might want to know about and that you might 
can help with.  I have also listed some items needed for these events that you may have at home and could either donate or loan.   
 
EASTER CELEBRATION EGG HUNT:  Saturday, April 20.  
Volunteers are needed for this event.  It is a COMMUNITY OUTREACH where we share the TRUTH of Easter in a kid-
friendly way.    More info will be coming soon, but reserve a spot for this event on your calendar.  
 
MOTHER DAUGHTER BRUNCH, Saturday, May 11 @ 10:00 a.m.  
Our Theme this year is “LET ME BEE”….with our theme verse being Proverbs 16:24.  Our decorations will follow the “BEE” 
theme.  If you happen to have any BEE décor you would be willing to loan, please let me know.  I’m specifically looking for 
Bee Skeps, Bee Hive jars, and honey bee or bumble bee type decorations.  ALSO, if you have any amber colored glassware, 
please give me a “buzz.”  (Pun intended)   MELODY HESTER will be our guest speaker for this event.  Melody spoke at our 
UMBRELLA PRAYER EVENT last year and did such a wonderful job.   
 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL is July 14-18, 2019.  
Oh!  How we LOVE Vacation Bible School here at Baptist Home Church.  This is a week where the ENTIRE CHURCH can be 
involved in some way.  This is a COMMUNITY OUTREACH.  This is a “mission trip” where you can participate and then 
enjoy the luxury of your own bed.   
 
Our theme this year is “ROAR”.  It is an AFRICAN DECORATION THEME.   
Here are some items you may can donate or loan.  I will add more to the list in the days ahead.  
BASKETS of all sizes, but specifically tall “grass woven” look baskets. 
Bright colored fabric.  All prints and colors are acceptable.  
Grass Skirts (you may see these in Dollar Tree).  If you want to donate some to the cause, that would be appreciated) 
African safari animals.  I am looking for Lions, Giraffes, Hippos, Monkeys, etc.  (NO TIGERS as they are an ASIAN animal)  
Any African relics you have in your home from mission trips that can be used in decoration such as drums, fabrics, clothing, 
etc.  
 
I’ll let you know more in the days ahead.  
 
Are you tired yet?  These things ENERGIZE me because they are sooooo exciting and they are ways to reach kids and adults 
alike with the gospel of Christ.  I hope you’ll join the excitement by getting involved.   
 
Until next time,  
 

Tammie Jones 
Children’s Ministry Leader 
 
 
 

  



 
Nursery/Children’s Church 

 
Workers Schedule 

        
  
  3/3 No Children’s Church/Nursery today 
 
   3/10 Leslie Harbour, Breanna Battle 
  Elaine Galloway 
 
      3/17 Niki Haynes, Janice Elledge 
  Brenda Foster 
  
       3/24 Mary Wolfe, Wylene White 
 
 3/31 Melinda Collins, Kennedy Collins 
  Tammy Miles 
  

Baptist Home Church Staff 
 

Pastor                                          Pastor David Jones 
Associate/Students/Education        Pastor Richard Peck 
Worship Leader                       William Ellis 
Church Secretary                                       Wanda Call 
Chairman of Deacons                            Ron McGrady 
Sunday School Dir.                         Tommy Burchette 
Preschool/Afterschool Dir.                 Lisa Bumgarner 
Children’s Ministry Leader                   Tammie Jones 

Attendance for February 
 

       Sunday School Enrollment                   285                                                                           
       Average Sunday School Attendance    176 
       Average Morning Worship                   205 
       Visitors         23 

Baptist Home Baptist Church 
2367 Sparta Road 
North Wilkesboro, NC 28659 
Phone: (336) 670-2213 
Email: BHB1church@aol.com 
Web Address: www.baptisthomechurch.org 
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Deacon Security Schedule 
       
    
3/3  10:00am  Phillip Smith, Tim Rash 
                   6:00pm  Mike Church, Jeff Battle 
     3/6 Steve Douglas 
 
3/10      10:00 am  Scott Galloway, Danny Absher 
    6:00pm   Tommy Burchette, George Wells 
   3/13 Dave Wolfe 
 
3/17   10:00am  Adam Furr, Steve Call 
     6:00pm  Butch Miller,  Billy Felts 
       3/20   Mike Taylor 
 
3/24    10:00am David Foster, Mark Holey 
      6:00pm Mike Cothren, Eddie Caudill 
   3/27  William Reynolds 
 
 3/31            10:00am James Tedder, Randall Miles 
       6:00pm  Rick Ward, Johnny Edmiston 


